THE BISHOP'S CO-ED SCHOOL UNDRI.

REPORT ON PRE-PRIMARY - SECTION ACTIVITY — COLOUR DAY
“Colours speak louder than words”

‘CO RS’ we see them everywhere. Our world is filled with colours.

Colours are the smiles of nature.

On the 28" of July 2022, The Bishops Co-Ed School, Undri organised
their second fun activity on the theme ‘Colour day’ for the students
of classes Nursery, Lower KG and Upper KG. The main purpose of
this special day was to explore a wide range of colourful activities.
All the students came dressed in vibrant and colourful outfits.

The event would not have been possible without the painstaking
efforts of the Pre-Primary Teachers under the guidance of our
Principal — Mr. J. Luke, our Junior School Supervisor — Mrs. M.
Fernandes, our Pre-Primary and Class I Co-ordinator — Mrs. M. Pillay
and our co-ordinators of the Pre-Primary section. Creative ideas
were displayed in the central area, on the bulletin boards and the
doors of the class rooms. The corridors and the central floor areas

were decorated with colourful flowers, butterflies and birds.

Class Nursery — The little ones came dressed in colourful outfits.
Each section selected a colour theme and a type of flower and
decorated the strings, boards, and doors accordingly. The corridors
and the central area were decorated with colourful flowers. The
children were given a printout of a flower to colour and floral hand

bands were their takeaway gifts.




Class Lower KG — The students of LKG came dressed in vibrant
outfits. The corridor was well decorated and looked bright and
beautiful. The central area was decorated with a huge butterfly. The
display boards, strings and doors were decorated with colourful
butterflies. The children were given a printout of a butterfly with a
few circles to stick on it and butterfly head gears were their take

away gifts.

Class Upper KG — The children came dressed in different coloured
outfits. The theme for Upper KG was 'Birds’ and hence, the corridor
was decorated with different types of colourful birds. The display
boards, strings and doors were tastefully decorated. The children
were given a craft activity of a bird. The takeaway gifts given to the

children were varieties of colourful birds on sticks.

It was indeed a new experience for all the students of the Pre-
Primary section. The children were extremely happy to come to
school dressed in their Sunday best. We owe our gratitude to all the
parents for encouraging and motivating their children to participate
in this fun activity. We look forward to organizing many more
activities in the future. Last but not the least, we thank our dear
students for making this event a great success by contributing and

playing an important role in this activity.

Report by:

Mrs. Y. Gotting




\ SOME COLOURFUL MOMENTS CAPTURED | \

THE COLOURFUL DECOR




| A COLOURFUL DAY FOR THE TEACHERS AND STUDENTS \




